
 

  

 

 
 

 
President Kennedy School is a member of The Future Trust Registered in England No 8678162 

 
3rd December 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I hope you and your families are well. 
 
I am writing to you further to my earlier correspondence on 1st December regarding the 
Government’s announcement requesting that schools test students on their return to school in 
January, following the Christmas holiday. 
 
Schools are requested to complete one in-school Lateral Flow Test (LFT) at the start of term.  After 
this test, students should continue to test at home in line with Government guidelines.  Testing 
remains voluntary at this stage and we are writing to you to ask for your consent by 3pm on 
Friday 10th December 2021. 
 
Consent can be provided by completing the consent questionnaire at 
https://forms.office.com/r/CGUtSa2c8R  
 
Any queries should be sent to info@pks.coventry.sch.uk  
 
Please be aware that you will be notified of the test results by NHS Track and Trace to the mobile 
number and email address you provide to the school as part of the consent. 
 
We aim to complete this one in-school test during the first three days of the new term for every 
student who we have received consent for.  
 
I will write to you again before the end of this to inform you of specific arrangements for your child’s 
tests for week commencing Tuesday 4th January. 
 
Thank you for your continued support and please stay safe and healthy. 
 
Kindest regards. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
N Clayton 
Headteacher 
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